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The	AMP	reported	that	the	workers	belong	to	a	subcontractor	company	
of	auxiliary	services 	
	
	

The	Ministry	of	Labor	and	Labor	Development	(Mitradel)	and	the	Panama	Maritime	
Authority	(AMP)	began	an	investigation	into	the	work	accident	in	which	one	worker	died	
and	another	was	injured	at	the	port	of	Panama	International	Terminal	(PSA),	located	at	the	
entrance	to	the	Pacific	of	the	Panama	Canal.	

Mitradel	and	the	AMP	also	work	"in	close"	collaboration	in	this	case	with	the	officials	of	the	
Attorney	General's	Office	
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According	to	Mitradel,	the	work	accident	occurred	this	Saturday,	February	15,	in	the	South	
Pier	sector	of	the	PSA	port	terminal.	

Meanwhile,	the	AMP	revealed	this	Sunday,	February	16,	that	the	investigation	of	the	case	is	
carried	out	with	the	collaboration	of	the	concessionaire	company.	

The	AMP	reported	that	the	workers	belong	to	a	subcontractor	of	auxiliary	services	and	the	
work	accident	occurred	while	they	were	performing	"daily	maneuvers	in	the	port."	

"Mitradel	inspectors	went	to	the	port	to	carry	out	an	investigation	in	order	to	clarify	the	
circumstances	of	the	incident.	During	the	intervention,	we	sought	to	ensure	that	the	
process	progressed	with	transparency	and	take	the	necessary	measures	to	prevent	similar	
situations	in	the	future,"	the	entity	said	in	a	statement.	

In	the	statement,	the	Mitradel	highlighted	that	the	port	has	its	own	team	of	security	
officers,	who	also	play	a	role	in	the	supervision	of	activities	and	security	in	the	place.	

"Mitradel	calls	on	employers	and	workers	to	take	the	corresponding	corrective	actions,	in	
order	to	avoid	sanctions	and	above	all,	reduce	occupational	risks,"	the	entity	emphasized	in	
its	statement.	

 
 


